
 

Scale Free Flight Brief 94 April 2025 

A new scale season is upon us. Hope the weather holds out. (Calendar attached) 

First up is the SAM 35 meeting on the 12th and 13th April.  

On Sunday 13th We will assemble at an upwind point from around midday. 

An FF3 Rubber Precision contest will commence at 1.00pm to 2.00pm.  

I will run an FF2 Scale Free Flight contest for the Credgington Trophy once the Swapmeet 

finishes. 14.00ish. There is a slight change in format for this contest over the old Flying 

Only contests. Models will be assembled together, prior to flight, to allow the judges an 

opportunity to assess the models for realism and craftsmanship. We will fly directly after 

this. Paul Rich and Graham Kennedy have kindly volunteered to judge for us once they 

have finished selling at their BMFA Scale trade stand. 

Then we have the big one, the Indoor Scale Nats. 

Newsletter 4 is also attached. 

 

 


